
 

New Hartford Water Pollution Control Authority 
TOWN OF NEW HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 

 
 

REGULAR MEETING – TOWN HALL  

Thursday, December 5, 2019 at 7:00 PM 

 

 

The regular meeting of the WPCA for December 5th is cancelled. We will resume our regular 
meeting schedule on January 2nd. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Denton Butler, Chairman 


